
Welcome back to a new school year, and to Issue 4 of the PTA Newsletter with 
important updates and information on key events for the year ahead.

Thanks to everyone that bought a number to be part of the ALL 
NEW PTA 100 Club – starting this September, and running for 10 

months. We have sold all 100 numbers, and therefore the 
monthly prize will be the maximum of £50!

The first draw, for September, was made by Sophie Gadsden, Office Manager, 
on the first day back this term, and the WINNER is…. drumroll please…

Jeff Wasserman, a parent from Year 10 with lucky Number 55
The next draw will take place at the PTA AGM on Friday 4th October.

Can you help?
Our purpose on the PTA is to ensure the funds we generate enrich the lives of all students while at 
Mary Hare, and we have been busy buying items for school which will update you on in the next 
Newsletter. However, we are looking for your help:

The PTA meet monthly often virtually but occasionally in person at school. Our intent is to support key school events, 
but also to plan activities that can raise funds for projects and initiatives at school - to enhance the student 

experience. We are always looking for new members, new ideas for fund raisers and suggestions for ways to use 
PTA funds to enrich school life. So let us know your thoughts via the email below:

Join us or get in contact

pta.maryhare@gmail.com please contact us if you would like to get involved, or have suggestions for the PTA

Do you have spare uniform, or 

are you in need of any items?

Our Pre-Loved Uniform Shop is open 

so if you are looking for any uniform 

items, then drop us an email of what you 

need. Don’t forget, you can donate items 

any time – please hand them in to the 

school office. 

ISSUE 4: SEPTEMBER 2024

is launched!

UPCOMING EVENTS

4th October AGM at School 1:30 – 
3:30pm

-
15th November PTA Meet
at School 1:30 – 3:30pm

-
24th November Christmas Fayre

-
 12th December PTA Meet Online 

8:00 – 9:30pm

1. We are hoping to purchase new gym equipment – do you know anyone that 
could provide this at a reduced price, or even better – donate items?

2. We are looking to enhance the school libraries and buy new books for both 
primary and secondary – do you have books you could donate?

3. We are organising a Christmas Raffle and looking for raffle prize donations, 
someone has already kindly offered family panto tickets – are  you able to 
contribute or source any quality raffle prizes?

If you can help with any of the above then please get in contact with the PTA ☺
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